
 

 

Market Notice 
 
TO:                ErisX Members and Participants 
 
FROM:            Eris Exchange Market Operations Department 
 
NOTICE:   #20-12MN 
 
DATE:           November 17, 2020 
 
SUBJECT:     BCH Post Fork 
  
 
This Market Notice serves to notify Members of Eris Exchange, LLC (“Eris Exchange” or 
“Exchange”) of the BCH Post Fork determination on 11/17/2020. 
  
The Bitcoin Cash (BCH) blockchain, experienced a fork on November 15th 2020, splitting into 
BCHN and BCHA.  
 
ErisX has analyzed the outcome of the fork in accordance with  the ErisX Fork Policy and has 
determined to continue to support Bitcoin Cash on the BCHN blockchain, which has become the 
dominant blockchain.  
 
Therefore, ErisX will take the following steps to resume normal operations. 

● Resume normal processing of deposits and withdrawals for BCH on the BCHN network 
at 18:30CT on November 17th, 2020. 

● Resume trading on the BCH/USD and BCH/BTC pairs at 18:30CT on November 17th, 
2020. 

 
Note: ErisX will not support the BCHA blockchain. When depositing BCH funds to ErisX, please 
make sure you do not send any BCHA. BCHA is not a supported asset in ErisX exchange or 
clearinghouse and any BCHA funds sent to ErisX will not be recoverable. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this Exchange notice, please contact ErisX Market                         
Operations at (888) 782-7481, Option 1, or ​market.operations@erisx.com​.  
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